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Sheplak, Scott -file -

From: Sheplak, Scott

Sent:  Friday, June 22, 2007 11:27 AM
To: '‘Robbins, Gary (Pinellas)’
Subject: Project Number 1030012-004-AV

Re:  Compliance Review of Title V Air Operation Permit Renewal Application
Project Number 1030012-004-AV
Progress Energy Florida-Higgins Power Plant

On June 21, 2007, our office received the subject application. The applicant indicated they would be hand delivering a
copy to your office. Please review the document and send us your written comments within 30 days of receipt of this
package.

Each applicant for a Title V permit is required to sign a certification of compliance. Each applicant is also required to
report the compliance status of each emissions unit. Any non-compliance at the time of application and/or during the

processing of the application requires a compliance plan to be submitted. The applicant in fact submitted a compliance
plan.

Please review this facility’s status with your compliance and enforcement staff. Please notify me via email or hard-
copy either:

a. there are no outstanding compliance or enforcement actions with this facility or

b. the following outstanding compliance and enforcement issues exist (please list).

Thank you for your cooperation.

6/22/2007



